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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
Year 3 and 4 started back with their chess maths this week after a break 
over the Christmas period. It is so enjoyable seeing the children 
engaging with the Chess in Schools tutors who are helping the children 
to develop their strategic thinking. There are still spaces available in the 
chess club on a Thursday after school and anyone with any level of 
experience from Years 3-6 are welcome. Please contact the school office 
for more information.  
 

The PTCA have informed me that they raised an incredible £1,900 from 
the Christmas Fair. I am so grateful to everyone who volunteered their 
time to help at the fair – this money makes such a difference to the 
opportunities we are able to bring to our children and I am so grateful. If 
you would like to offer your help at a PTCA event in the future or if you 
have any ideas for fundraising, please do get in touch with the PTCA; 
you do not need to commit to every event. The PTCA can be contacted 
on devoranptca@mail.com 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend 
 

Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

School week commencing 10 January 2020 
 

95.4% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 5 with 100% 
2nd place is Year 2 with 98.6% 
3rd place is Year 4 with 95.1% 

 
 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Please help us to keep our children and families safe 
This time of year at school drop-off time the sun can be dangerously 
low in the sky.  Parents driving from school along Devoran Lane or St. 
Johns Terrace should take extra care that they can clearly see ahead 
and reduce their speed accordingly. Also those choosing to use the 
Tram Road instead of the main road should be aware of some 
particularly hazardous stretches and the many pedestrians and 
cyclists. 
 

Unnamed uniform 
We still have a lot of unnamed uniform floating around. Please can 
you ensure that your child’s name is in their uniform – particularly 
jumpers and cardigans.  
 

  

Devoran School Uniform  

 

  

Lost coat 
A red Buffalo coat age 10 years has been missing since before 
Christmas. If anywhere knows of its whereabouts, please can you 
return it to the school office so we can return it to its rightful owner. 
Thank you in advance!  
 

  

Running Club 
Everyone is welcome to join us at running club on Tuesdays 

and Fridays. KS1 children must be accompanied by a parent. 

All parents welcome! Please can all parents make sure their 

child is ready to run by 8:10 having already dropped their 

bags to the classrooms to enable us to start running at 8:15.  
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JANUARY 

Monday 20  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Monday 27  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

FEBRUARY 

Monday 03  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Monday 10  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Friday 14  End of half term – pick up usual time 

Monday 17-Friday 20  Half Term Holidays 

Monday 24  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Friday 28  PTCA Race Night – details to follow 

MARCH 

Monday 02  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Thursday 05  World Book Day – details to follow 

Monday 09-Friday 13  Sports Relief Week – details to follow 

Monday 09  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Monday 16  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 

Thursday 19  PTCA School Disco – details to follow 

Monday 23  Swimming – Years 2 & 4 
Rocksteady Easter Concert -14.00-15.00hrs 

Tuesday 24  Year 3 Camp Meeting – 14.30hrs 

Friday 27  End of term – pick up 13.30hrs 

Monday 30 March to 
Monday 13 April 

 Easter Holidays 

APRIL 

Tuesday 14   Back to school 

Monday 20  Foundation Stage Swimming – details to follow 

Tuesday 21  Year 5 Parents Camp Meeting – 14.30hrs 

Wednesday 22 –  
Friday 24 

 Year 3 Carnyorth Camp – details to follow 

Monday 27  Foundation Stage Swimming 

MAY 

Friday 01  Class Photos 

Friday 08  May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Monday 11  Foundation Stage Swimming 

Monday 11 –  
Thursday 14 

 Year 6 SATS Week 

Wednesday 13 –  
Friday 15 

 Year 5 Porthpean Camp 

Monday 18 – Friday 22   Year 6 Camp – TBC 

Monday 18  Foundation Stage Swimming 

Tuesday 19  Year 4 Parents Camp Meeting – 14.30hrs –details to follow 

Friday 22  . Sports Day – TBC 
. End of half term – pick up at normal time 

Monday 25 – Friday 29  Half Term Holidays 

JUNE 
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Devoran School doing its bit to tackle the climate emergency! 
 
 

Monday 01  Foundation Stage Swimming 

Monday 08  Foundation Stage Swimming 

Wednesday 10 –  
Friday 12 

 Year 4 Camp Kernow – details to follow 

Tuesday 23  Parent Consultations – 15.30-19.00hrs – details to follow 

Thursday 25  Parent Consultations – 15.30-19.00hrs – details to follow 

Tuesday 30  Year 6 Penair School Transition Day – details to follow 

JULY 

Wednesday 01  Year 6 Penair School Transition Day – details to follow 

Friday 17  End of term – pick up 13.30hrs 

Monday 20 –  
Thursday 24 

 INSET DAYS - No children in school 

Retiring collection for Truro Foodbank at the KS2 Carol Service 
Revd Dr Jonathan Rowe has been contact with Devoran School to say that at the retiring collection at the KS2 Carol 

Service we raised £102.58 for the Truro Foodbank. This is a great sum that will be a real help to people much less 

fortunate than ourselves. Jonathan and I would like to pass on our grateful thanks to the parents and children for your 

generous donations. 

  


